
 

Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Trinity Primary School 

Leahurst Road 

Hither Green 

London  

SE13 5HZ 

0208 325 4551 

 

Dear Trinity families, 

What a wonderful week we have once again had at Trinity Primary. We have plenty of fun to look forward to next 

week as well! Please remember that children have the opportunity to dress up as a sports star of their choice next 

Friday to support Sports Relief. Buckets will be at the gates at the beginning and end of the day for your 

donations. We are asking for £1 for each child. We also have our very first dads’ curry evening planned on next 

Thursday, please see overleaf for details of that event.  

 

Our Easter Service at St Swithun’s Church is also creeping nearer. A reminder that everyone will be invited to 

create their own Easter Bonnet for home learning over the next couple of weeks to wear up to the Church on that 

day. More information will be available on this next week.  

 

As always, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday,  

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

Head of School 

Trinity Primary 

Friday 11th March 2016  
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Dates for your diary: 

Fri 18th March—

Sports relief dress 

up day 

Tue 22nd March and Wed 23rd 

March—Parents’ Evenings 

Wed 23rd March—9:30am—Easter 

service at St Swithun’s 

Thur 24th March—last day (this is 

a half day—1:15pm pick up) 

Sports Relief: 

On Friday 18th March, we 

will be supporting Sports 

Relief. We have a great day 

planned, full of sporting ac-

tivities, as well as some po-

tential baking. We will be 

asking everyone to contrib-

ute £1 in order to dress up. 

The theme will be: SPORTS 

STARS! 

Dads’ Curry Evening: 

Like a curry? Like a good even-

ing out? Then the Dads’ Curry 

Evening next Thursday is for 

you! We will be eating at the 

Monsoon restaurant at 8pm. 

If you would like to attend 

then please let Mrs Browning 

know at the 

front office. 

Parents’ Evenings: 

The boards to sign up 

for Parents’ Evenings 

will be under the shel-

ter in the playground 

from Monday after-

noon. Please sign up!  

Plastic Bottles Needed: 

On Thursday this week we had two special visi-

tors from the ArtsCafe in Manor Park. Fred and 

Banu treated the children to some excellent sax-

ophone playing and also informed us of their 

exciting plas-

tic bottle 

greenhouse 

project. They 

have asked if 

any families 

could con-

tribute 2 litre 

plastic 

bottles to be 

placed in the instalment in Manor Park. If you are 

able to, then please give your bottles to the front 

desk before next Friday. Your bottle could be part 

of a local sculpture! 

A Message From The Good Shepard Church 

Bubbles, Potions and Fun: 

Some pictures of our recent Year One trip to the Science Museum. Lots of fun and learning took 

place, with children entranced with bubbles and scientific experiments! Thank you to all of the 

parents and friends who helped out on the trip, we couldn’t have done it without you.   


